July 25, 2001

Sheila M. Smith
3146 North Achilles Street
Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53212
Milwaukee City Clerk
200 East Wells Street
Room 205

Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202
Re: C.I. No.01-V-106
Request for Appeal of Denial of Claim
Dear Clerk:
On July 13,2001, I received a copy of a letter from the Office of the City Attorney denying the
above captioned claim. I have enclosed a copy of the letter dated July 5, 2001 for your
reference.

I am hereby, formally requesting an appeal of the denial of my claim by the city attorney.

It is my understanding that your office will schedule an appeal hearing in September 2001. Your
office will notify me of the hearing date, time, and location.

If you have any questions or concerns about this request for an appeal of denial of claim, then
please do not hesitate to contact me by letter or at (414) 263-2484.

Thank you for your help with this matter.

Sincerely,

#L,w 'M. Loraite

SHEILA M. SMITH

cc: American Family Insurance Group
Office of the City Attorney



